
 
 

August 5, 2025 

Provincial EMR …. Did you know? 

Important Notice - Use of Email within EMR 

Please be advised that email communication from within the EMR system is not secure and should not be used to send patient 

information.  To ensure the privacy and security of patient data, we ask that all communications be sent through the patient 

portal.  You can achieve this by going to Start/Open, Message Patient. 

https://src.healthpei.ca/sites/src.healthpei.ca/EMR and Use of Email.pdf 

If you have received an inbox message in error you can mark it as done, but don’t open it. 

 

New Cover Page Template for Provider's 

The PEI EMR Team have created a cover page specifically for Providers to auto populate their own phone/fax numbers into the 

cover page. This was created for staff that work in multi-provider and multi-phone/fax number clinics. 

https://src.healthpei.ca/sites/src.healthpei.ca/files/New_Cover_Page_Template_for_Providers.pdf 

Medical Learner/Student New Training Offers 

On Monday afternoons, we will be providing EMR training for Medical Learners/Students.  Please submit new user requests to 

EMR Support at emrsupport@gov.pe.ca.  For more information: 

https://src.healthpei.ca/sites/src.healthpei.ca/Medical_Learners_Students.pdf 
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